
Boo on the Boulevard 

 

Rain did not keep the boulevard from having its first ever Boo on the Boulevard. A 

big thanks to all that made this event possible. It would not have been possible without 

the creative decorations, costumes, and the overwhelming response to donations and 

volunteering. The children, parents, staff, and all the volunteers had a wonderful time 

dancing, giving out candy, and, of course, eating the candy. We had a great show of 

guests. We want to give a big shout out to our school resource officer Nahlisha Johnson, 

UNO basketball players, and the UNO mascot, Bruno. 

 


